
July 26, 2016 

 

ATTN: Kawauchi Kita Campus Users 

 

 Tohoku University, Education and Student Support Department 

 

Restricted Road and Campus Access for Kawauchi Kita Campus during 
the Sendai Tanabata Hanabi Matsuri (Fireworks Display) 

 

Junior Chamber International Sendai has informed us that due to the 47th Sendai 

Tanabata Hanabi Matsuri on August 5 (Fri.), road access will be restricted as shown in 

Attachments 1 and 2. 

In addition, access to Kawauchi Kita Campus will be restricted as follows. We kindly 

request your cooperation. 

 

Date: August 5 (Fri.), 2016 

Restricted Campus Access: 15:00-21:30 

Restricted Road Access: 18:00-21:30 

Access to Kawauchi Kita Campus Grounds 

-Access to the campus will be restricted as shown in Attachment 1 during the above time 

period. 

-When entering the campus, show your Tohoku University Student ID, or Tohoku 

University ID, to the security guard. Only those affiliated with the university will be 

allowed to enter the campus. (ID is mandatory.) 

-During the restricted-access hours, only vehicles with a pass-card will be allowed into the 

campus gates. Be aware that you will not be to use the intercom to request the gates be 

opened/closed during the above hours. (Excludes ambulances.) 

-Due to the restricted road access, part of Ogizaka will be blocked off, so vehicles should 

enter/exit through the preschool gate. 

 

 

 ! ! Important! !   

-Kawauchi Kita Campus will not be open for watching the fireworks display. 

-Those looking for a place to watch the fireworks should go to one of the designated free areas, such 

as the Sendai Niko High School athletic ground or Oimawashi (temporary parking lot), etc. 

-The day of the fireworks display falls during the makeup term, so please be quiet while on campus. 

-Students and staff are asked to please avoid coming to Kawauchi Kita Campus on this day unless 

absolutely necessary, and to bring their Student ID or University ID if they must come. 


